

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

2 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk



25th October 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

We have some other exciting opportunities for the school choir and we are looking for more children to join us. We have been invited back to sing at Oak Lodge in December, the Anvil in March and to QMC in May.

If your child is in Year One or Year Two and would like to join the choir please <u>click here</u> and fill out the form. Your child can start choir on the first Tuesday back after half term; we meet until 4pm. The children can be collected from Fox Class.

If your child is in Year R they can sign up to choir in the summer term.

We look forward to seeing many new members.

Louise Weston, Jaz Way and Helen Woods













